
 

 

 

 

Calling all wildlife lovers! 

Ever wanted to ask one of the 

Springwatch/Autumnwatch team a question? Now’s your 

chance! 

Saturday 25th April 11am-12pm 

 

We are delighted that Martin Hughes-Games is coming to the Hexham Book Festival 

to talk about his book ‘A Wild Life: My Adventures around the World Filming Wildlife’ 

 

Martin has spent thirty years travelling across the globe 

watching, filming and getting up close and personal with 

wildlife.  Come along and discover lots of intriguing animal 

facts - like what’s the fastest creature on earth, and why 

it’s best to avoid tiny biting centipedes.....  and then have 

the opportunity of having your own question answered. 

 

We’re inviting students to email their question/s to us 

before Martin’s event, which we’ll give to him – and he can 

select the best to answer as part of his event.  So write 

down that question you’ve always wanted to ask, and 

send it to gilpugh@googlemail.com before 17th April.   

 

Tickets cost £7 per adult, £5 for 16yrs and under, from www.hexhambookfestival.co.uk 
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